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    On Friday, October 9th Morgan Elementary PTO will present the 57th Annual Fall Festival at
the Elementary School in Palmyra. Chili supper will start at 5 p.m. Dinner will be served from 5
to 7 p.m. The games will begin at 5 p.m. and end at 9 p.m. Enjoy a bowl of chili, eat a hot dog,
get some nachos and cheese, sample a slushie and try out the cotton candy. Go for a walk on
the cake walk, try your shot at basketball toss or football toss, test your luck with the treasure
chest, catch a duck on the duck pond or take part in the live auction. The auction will begin at 7
p.m.
      For more information, contact principal Lance Richards at lrichards@nhcs.k12.in.us, at
(812) 364-6138 or fax at (812) 364-4085. Morgan Elementary is located at 12225 Old Hwy 135
two miles South of Palmyra.  
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